Ranney Falls GS Expansion Project — First Public Open House
June 17, 2015
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Ranney Falls GS, Campbellford, Ontario

Please take a few minutes to complete this questionnaire and leave it in the “comments” box or with an
OPG representative. OPG is interested in hearing your comments and questions regarding the Ranney
Falls GS Expansion Project.

1. Do you have comments or concerns about the Ranney Falls GS Expansion Project?

2. Areyou aware of any particular environmental, social, or economic features or values near the
Ranney Falls GS site that we should be aware of?




3. Do you have any other comments, questions, concerns or issues about the Project that you would
like to share with members of the Project Team at this time?

4. Inthe event that OPG holds another event regarding the Project, would you like to be added to
the mailing list?

Yes No

If you would like Ontario Power Generation personnel to provide follow-up information or address
guestions, please leave your contact information below. Please print clearly.

Name Phone Number

E-mail Address

Street Address

City Postal code

Please leave your completed form in the “comments” box or with an OPG representative. You may also
send the form by fax, e-mail or mail, no later than July 3, 2015 to:

Ranney Falls GS Expansion Project
Phil Shantz, Manager, SENES Consultants, now ARCADIS Canada Inc.
Fax: (905) 764-9386
E-mail: Phil.Shantz@arcadis.com
Mail: 121 Granton Drive, Unit 12
Richmond Hill, ON L4B 3N4

Project Information: www.ranneyfallsg3.com
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